
Ellen Vogt


From: Ellen Vogt


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 6:25 PM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA’s political siding with Trump over science


Mr. Vaccaro,


As a U.S. citizen and resident I must strongly voice my dismay and disapproval of the NOAA, in its


September 6, 2019 public communication, apparently placing politics before science in backing Trump


regarding the degree of risk to Alabama posed by Hurricane Dorian. Your obligation is to the people, not


any politician. You have undermined the public trust in the NOAA.


Ellen Vogt


Aptos, CA


Sent from my iPad
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